
 

  

 

 

RAPID COVID TESTING 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PINELLAS COUNTY SCHOOLS 
Community Health Centers of Pinellas is 
providing a Rapid COVID Testing solution for 
Pinellas County Schools as we start the new 
school year. The testing produces results same 
day, within about 20 minutes.  
 

TESTING DAYS & TIMES 
Monday – Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
(Closed for lunch from 12:00 – 1:00 p.m.)  

 
TESTING LOCATIONS 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
➢ No Appointment Needed 
➢ Testing is for Pinellas County School Employees & 

Students (Pre-K to Grade 12) WITH Symptoms 
➢ Parent or Guardian must accompany children 

under the age of 18 
➢ Individuals without symptoms may utilize CHCP 

Community Testing which is available to anyone 
from 5 p.m. to 8 p.m. on Tuesdays (at Pinellas 
Park), Wednesdays (at Johnnie Ruth Clarke) & 
Thursdays (at Pinellas Park and Clearwater) 
 

CHCP Johnnie 

Ruth Clarke  

1344 22nd Street S, 

St. Petersburg, FL 

33712 

 

 

CHCP Pinellas 

Park  

7550 43rd Street N, 

Pinellas Park, FL 

33781 

 

 CHCP 

Clearwater  

707 Druid Rd E, 

Clearwater, FL 

33756 

 

 

CHCP Tarpon 

Springs 

247 S Huey Ave, 

Tarpon Springs, FL 

34689 

 

 

Step 7:
If the rapid test is Negative for any patient 
with symptoms, a PCR (Nasopharyngeal 
swab) will be collected and sent to the lab for 
Confirmation.

Step 6: 20 Minute Results – Remain in vehicle until 
you receive a phone call with your results.

Step 5: CHCP Team will come directly to vehicle for 
testing. The Rapid COVID Test is Nasal Swab.

Step 4: You will be asked a few COVID Screening 
questions

Step 3:

CHCP Team will come directly to your vehicle 
to collect Photo ID & Insurance Card (if 
applicable). Registration & Consent Forms 
will be provided and collected once 
complete.

Step 2:
Call the phone number listed on the “Fast-
Track” signs (this will notify the testing team 
that you have arrived for testing). Again, 
please remain in your vehicle.

Step 1:
Arriving at testing site & park near “Fast-
Track Testing” signs. Please remain in your 
vehicle.


